
July 27, 2020 

 

Dear Mayor Bailey, Brant Council and Committee members, 

 

I am writing today to ask for your support of a “By The Glass” licence for Flux Brewing Company Inc at 

185 Oakland Rd in Scotland. This license will allow us to showcase the beverages that we produce in our 

brewery setting. This only applies to anything we make at Flux, and does not allow us to sell alcoholic 

beverages manufactured elsewhere on our premises.  

As per AGCO requirements, one of the conditions of this license is that the council in my municipality 

passes a resolution signalling their support. I am hoping that this can be done at the August 4
th

, 2020 

meeting so that I can have the best chance to open up before the end of the summer patio season.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Regards, 

 

 

Jeremy Hansen 

Owner of Flux Brewing Company Inc 

226-922-1101 

  


